CORRESPONDENCE
10/21/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 09498-2019

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 4:24 PM

To: ‘Achim Ginsberg-Klemmt'

Subject: RE: Request to be added as interested party to Docket No. 20190167

Good afternoon,
Per your request we have added you as an interested person to docket 20190167.
For future reference please file interested persons requests and correspondence to CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US, as this

email is monitored by multiple employees in the clerk's office so it will be processed in the event that | am out of the
office.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Achim Ginsberg-Klemmt [mailto:achim@srqus.com]

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 4:11 PM

To: Brian Schultz

Subject: Request to be added as interested party to Docket No. 20190167

Dear Commission Clerk,
| would like to request to be added as an interested party in Docket No. 20190167.

Please email all notifications, orders and all produced documents in particular the documents produced by by Florida
Power & Light to the email below. Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,
Achim Ginsberg-Klemmt
achim@srgus.com






